
We heard you

124

Time to Celebrate 
Education and 
Training

Eligible staff members received tuition 
reimbursement through the Tuition 
Reimbursement Program, with an 
annual cap of $1,000 for 2024-2025.

As an academic 
health sciences 
centre, our 
Hospital values 
professional 
development. 

 

For more information on applying for April 1, 2025- 
March 31, 2026 reimbursement, please see policy HR-cba-17.

Application intake will begin December 2025 and will be 
announced on our Daily Informed Newsletter.


